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To whom it concerns,

Solar Electric has worked with Gardner Zemke on numerous projects over the course of
many years. Notably, and most recently, Solar performed a large amount of work on our
TA-3 Substation in Los Alamos, NM. The project included both transmission and
distribution work including thirteen 115kV gang-operated air-break switches, station steel,
insulators, aluminum bus and tapered tubular poles. Solar Electric exemplifies excellence
in performance or their work. They have proven repeatedly that they can execute complex
projects timely, safely and accurately, with attention to detail and quality. When faced with
challenges on projects, they respond in a solution-oriented manner. All of this comes with
a friendly and professional demeanor. | recommend Solar Electric without reservation for
any project they may pursue,
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